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IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL.

Potluck April 30 6:00 pm

Officer's Meeting March 6 6:30 pm

Regular Meeting March 19 7:30 pm

4th Degree Meeting March 12 7:00 pm
Dates to remember: Every Friday Fish Fry 4-8 PM

Thank You: A big thank you to all who helped in any way to make the February 28
Fish Fry one of the biggest ever. The Folks from Hope Unlimited, the Boy Scouts,
the Sisters of Service, and all our Brothers really put on a great show. Yes, there
were a few glitches, but most have been addressed and we hope for the biggest
Lenten season ever! With your help and God's blessing we can do it!

Second, Third, and Fourth Degrees: Hopefully, nearly every one knows there will be
a Fourth Degree Exemplification in Bowling Green on April 26-27. Anyone interested
please contact Bob @270 559 6036 or Dave Speis @270 519 6090. For anyone who needs
to complete the Second and/or Third Degree beforehand, If you haven't been been
contacted at some point already, contact Bob at the above number. The State Deputy
has promised that there will be at least one more Second and Third Degree
Exemplification in Western Kentucky before The Fourth Degree in April, and I will
see to it that you have the opportunity to attend.

Fourth Degree Regalia: Dear Fourth Degree members, we are going to discuss options
that will allow members who want to participate in 4"" degree events to obtain
Regalia. Two examples have come up, if a fallen Knight who attend SFDS wanted an
Honor Guard service the majority of the current Honor Guard are from St. Thomas
More. I am sure the family would like to see recognizable members of SFDS on the
team. Same question would arise for a Fourth Degree Mass. The Priest would like to
see the majority of Honor Guard, as members of their Church. At present, there are
only a couple of members of SFDS able to perform this honor. Arrangements are not
yet complete, but are underway to make it easier for all members to obtain the
Regalia to serve their church. Next event will be the Memorial Day Mass.

Please Contact Bob or Dave for more Information

Insurance Corner: See the additional attachment.

Contacts:
Bob Whitlock whitlockb@bellsouth.net 270-559-6036

Visit our Website at WWW.KC1055.0RG




Plan for this Tax Day and into the Future

April 15 (tax day) is right around the corner. It’s become popular this time of year to encourage
the opening of an IRA or similar retirement annuity, or the depositing of additional funds into an
existing account, as a tax-savings vehicle. Or perhaps someone has tried to convince you to open
an account, touting the rate of interest that money in one of these accounts can earn. Let me join
the chorus of folks encouraging you to open or add funds to an annuity, but for a different
reason.

Certainly, contributing money to a Knights of Columbus annuity will allow you to save some
money on your income tax return. And our annuities do pay a very competitive interest rate,
consistent with our primary goal of absolute safety of principal. Opening or adding to an annuity
for these reasons, however, strikes me as taking a short-term view of a product that is designed to
provide long-term security. How much security? How does retirement income that you cannot
outlive — guaranteed — sound to you?

Here at the Knights of Columbus, you can open a retirement annuity for as little as $300.
Consistent and disciplined savings placed into that annuity over time can guarantee you an
income at retirement that you cannot outlive. That guarantee — along with the fact that no one
has ever lost money left in a Knights of Columbus annuity (remember — absolute safety of
principal) — really will provide you with peace of mind.

| am happy to meet with you — at your convenience and in your home — to explain in detail the
benefits of opening a Knights of Columbus annuity, along with the benefits of our top-rated life
insurance, disability income and long-term care insurance plans.

Dennis Herricks, Field Agent — Paducah Area. (270) 559-9919,
Dennis. Hermricks@KofC.org
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Paducah Knights of Columbus
Holy Rosary Council 1055
3028 Jefferson Street
Paducah, KY 42001
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Council #1055 Officers and Trustees

Chaplain Lector

Grand Knight Bob Whitlock 270-559-6036 Advocate Jeff Nash 270-217-5180
Dep. GK Dan Kelley 270-559-0876 Warden Jim Keeney 270-556-2121
Chancellor Jacob Pushaver Inside Guard Dwayne Brown 270933-0544
Recorder Ed Menaugh 270-994-5184 Outside Guard Shannon Curtis 270-564-1070
Trustee Carl McConnell 270-559-6498 Financial Secretary Joe Weitlauf 270-217-1598
Trustee Doug Mayer 270-559-2065 Treasurer Jeff Warren 270-519-9990
Trustee Charles Keeney 270331-3360

Newsletter Info — 270-559-6036 Or whitlockb@bellsouth.net

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: WWW.KC1055.0RG
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